

## All Faiths Children's Academy

September 2025

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **Library Visit**

We are excited to say that our school will be visiting Strood library for a reading session in the next few months. Your child will walk with their class to attend the sessions. They should all have a card now except Year 1 but we have extra forms if needed. They need to bring cards in on the day. If your child has their own library card already, please ensure they have this on the dates provided for their class. If a form is not completed, unfortunately, we may not be able to provide your child with a library book on our visit. We will have a returns box in school for those who are unable to return books to the library directly.

Year 1	Thursday 16 <sup>th</sup> October
Year 2	Thursday 9 <sup>th</sup> October
Year 3	Thursday 2 <sup>nd</sup> October
Year 4	Thursday 25 <sup>th</sup> September
Year 5	Thursday 18 <sup>th</sup> September
Year 6	TBC

Kind regards
Miss Bolden
Year 6 Teacher and Assistant Head Teacher

\_\_\_\_\_\_

## **Library Visit Consent**

Childs Name:		Class	
I give permission for my child to attend the library visit		Yes	
		No	
Signed			
Dated			

TRANSFORMING LIFE CHANCES

www.allfaithschildrrensacademy.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs K Jones

Chief Executive Officer: Mr S Gardner BA (Hons) MSc NPQH NLE

Tel: 03333 602100 E: office@allfaithschildrensacademy.org.uk

Gun Lane, Strood, Kent ME2 4UF